
Belfast City Council

Report to: Development Committee

Subject: Woodvale Community Centre - Management Committee

Date: 22nd October, 2013

Reporting Officer:    Barry Flynn, Democratic Services Officer, ext 6310

1 Relevant Background Information

1.1

1.2

1.3

The Committee will recall that, at its meeting on 15th June, 2011, it had, after 
undertaking an expression of interest exercise, agreed to appoint a number of 
Elected Members to the Management Committees of the Council’s various 
Community Centres. 

A request has been received from the High Sheriff, Councillor Kingston, seeking to 
be appointed to the Management Committee of the Woodvale Community Centre. 

It should be noted that, given the resignation from the Council of the former 
Alderman Humphrey, a position remains vacant on the Management Committee of 
the Woodvale Community Centre. The Development Committee is permitted to 
consider and endorse appointments if deemed appropriate. 

2 Resource Implications

2.1 Expenditure in relation to appointments will be met from within approved budgets.

3 Equality and Good Relations Considerations

3.1 There are no Equality and Good Relations Considerations attached to this report.

4 Recommendations

4.1 It is recommended that the Committee accedes to Councillor Kingston’s request. 


